From: PLaffin@bma.org.uk [mailto:PLaffin@bma.org.uk]

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 9:58 AM

To: (SANCO)

**Subject:** RE: Meeting Request: British Medical Association

Thanks for getting back to me.

Would a 9am meeting - 3 attendees from our side - be feasible? In addition to tobacco, we'd like the opportunity to discuss the recently introduced Human Transplantation (Wales) Bill - which will introduce a soft opt-out system for consent to deceased organ and tissue donation in Wales.

Can you please advise if this would be possible?

**Best** 

Paul Laffin, EU Policy Manager British Medical Association T: 0032 (0) 2502 8501 M: 0044 (0) 7818 222 826

E: plaffin@bma.org.uk

BMA Brussels Office, Rue de Treves 49-51, Brussels 1040, Belgium www.bma.org.uk/international

>

To <PLaffin@bma.org.uk>

CC

03/04/2013 12:51

Subject RE: Meeting Request: British Medical Association

Hi Paul,

Dominik's agenda is not very busy on 8 May for the moment. If I understood correctly from your email exchange there will be a face to face meeting;

Would 10 a.m. be ok for you to meet? How many people will be present?

Regards

Brussels, 1049

**European Commission DG SANCO - UNIT D4 (Substances of Human Origin and Tobacco Control)**Froissart, 101, 08/70

From: PLaffin@bma.org.uk [mailto:PLaffin@bma.org.uk]  Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 11:42 AM  Cc: (SANCO)  Subject: Re: Meeting Request: British Medical Association	
Subject. Re. Meeting Request. British Medical Association	
Can you please advise as to Dominik's availability on 8th May?	
Thanks	
Paul Laffin, EU Policy Manager British Medical Association T: 0032 (0) 2502 8501 M: 0044 (0) 7818 222 826 E: plaffin@bma.org.uk	
BMA Brussels Office, Rue de Treves 49-51, Brussel www.bma.org.uk/international <a href="mailto:color:blue;">Cominik.Schnichels@ec.europa.eu</a> >	s 1040, Belgium
02/04/2013 08:49	To < <u>plaffin@bma.org.uk</u> >,
Sub	oject Re: Meeting Request: British Medical Association
Ok, please arrange meeting details with my PA in copy. Let's hope we find a slot which is mutually convenient. Kind regards Dominik Schnichels	
Sent from Samsung Mobile	
Original message Subject: Re: Meeting Request: British Medical A From: "PLaffin@bma.org.uk" <plaffin@bma.org.uk" "schnichels="" (sanco)"="" <don="" cc:<="" dominik="" td="" to:=""><td><u>rg.uk</u>&gt;</td></plaffin@bma.org.uk">	<u>rg.uk</u> >
Dominik	

The BMA Wales delegation will speaking to other DGs re Wales specific matters but will be speaking for the whole of the BMA (UK wide) with yourself.

## **Best**

Paul Laffin, EU Policy Manager British Medical Association T: 0032 (0) 2502 8501 M: 0044 (0) 7818 222 826 E: plaffin@bma.org.uk

BMA Brussels Office, Rue de Treves 49-51, Brussels 1040, Belgium www.bma.org.uk/international

<Dominik.Schnichels@ec.europa.eu>

30/03/2013 00:44

To <<u>plaffin@bma.org.uk</u>>
cc <<u>rdelis@bma.org.uk</u>>, <

Subject Re: Meeting Request: British Medical Association

Paul, Thanks for the info - the topics are relevant (even if not all for the TPD revision). Could you please also explain what the specific angle of Wales is. Regards Dominik

Sent from Samsung Mobile

----- Original message -----

Subject: Re: Meeting Request: British Medical Association From: "PLaffin@bma.org.uk" < PLaffin@bma.org.uk>

To: "SCHNICHELS Dominik (SANCO)" < <a href="mailto:Dominik.Schnichels@ec.europa.eu">Dominik.Schnichels@ec.europa.eu</a>

CC:

RDelis@bma.org.uk" < RDelix@xxx.xxg.uk>

## Dominik

I appreciate that this is a busy time for you and that you are doubtlessly receiving a lot of similar requests so thank you for getting back to me.

There are several aspects of the directive which we would like to discuss - for example but not exclusively, national smoke-free legislation as a matter of voluntary compliance, the regulation of ingredients (Article 6) and the need for further measures to deglamourise/de-normalise tobacco usage to young people.

We are particularly interested in the proposal that nicotine containing products (NCP) should be regulated under the amended Directive and the role of e cigarettes - which we believe require additional extensive research - in reducing the overall use of tobacco and helping smokers to guit their habit.

Should you be unavailable to meet, it would be most appreciated if you could forward this request onto relevant colleagues. We will, of course, be able to provide a further steer in the topics that we would wish to discuss in advance of any scheduled meeting.

## **Best**

Paul Laffin, EU Policy Manager British Medical Association T: 0032 (0) 2502 8501 M: 0044 (0) 7818 222 826 E: plaffin@bma.org.uk

BMA Brussels Office, Rue de Treves 49-51, Brussels 1040, Belgium www.bma.org.uk/international

<Dominik.Schnichels@ec.europa.eu>

22/03/2013 07:09

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.

For more information please visit <a href="http://www.symanteccloud.com">http://www.symanteccloud.com</a>

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit <a href="http://www.symanteccloud.com">http://www.symanteccloud.com</a>